
Environmental Protection Agency 
P.O. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

27th January 2005 

Re: Proposed extensio’ii to the Gortadroma Landfill facility, 
Co. J,imeTick. 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

An Bord PleanELla has received your recent letter in relation to the above-mentioned 
case. The contents of your letter have been noted. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned 
officer of the Board , 

Please quote the above-mentioned An Bord PleanBl~ reference number in an) 
correspondence or telephone contact with the Board 

Yours faithfully, 
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Environmental Protection Agency 
Y.O. Box 3000 
Johnstown Castle Estate 
County Wexford 

5th January 2005 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

An Bord Pleanala refers to the above-mentioned proposal for which an appiicatioa 
for approval has been lodged with the Board by the local authority in accordance 
with section 175 of the Planning and T!evelopment Act 2000. The application 
relates to a proposed development which cotnprises or is for the purposes of au 
activity for which an integrated pollution control licence or a waste licence is 
required. 

Under the provisions of section !75( I!:)) oi’th said ,?i2’LT lhe i‘!oard before making a 
decision in respect of proposed develo&x~~f con,pTising or I’QI, the. purposes of an 
activity ma.y request the LI, . . ., y .” s~lil.l.lr~l~e~ri~~.~ ~r~~::ecti~~: ,Agenc y ;( :t make observations in 
relation to the proposed dev+xnent. The Board also requests observations in 
relation to the following information: 

The Agencyls general views regarding the sailabi1iiy of this site for the 
developannent of the nature and scale proposed, having regard to the 
criteria set out in the Draft EPA Landfill Manuai on Site Selection 
1996, and to the potential For controlling emissions in any future Waste 
Licence Mating to tke proposed activity. 

2, The likelihood of contamination surface run-off, during both 
construction and operation phases, causing a seriously deleterious 
impact an the surface water system in the area. 

Accordingly, the Board invi.tes you to make any observations you may have irr 
relation to this proposed development not later than 3 weeks from the date of thus 
request. 

If you have any queries in relation to the matter please contact the undersigned 
officer of the Board. 

7iesse quote I’ne ktoo\ ve-meixioned An Bard ‘Pir;antih3 re,ferellce Ili.iiiYb~l~ ;tl arl) 

correspondence or telephone contact with the Board. 

Yours faithfully 
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